
 

IN MEMORY OF STEVE ZUKOWSKI 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We at STAR have lost another member Steve Zukowski from New Britain, CT. 

Steve was a member of STAR since 2004 with his 1973 Chevy Vega, #53 known as 

“The Big Red Car”. Known by many, Steve’s home tracks included Stafford and 

Thompson. However, Steve would run many other tracks with STAR and could 

always be found at Seekonk Speedway. Steven was a great Modified Driver and 

will be greatly missed. God Speed! 


